
Follow-up inquiry into salmon farming in Scotland 
Fisheries Management Scotland, 27 June 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Amendment to oral evidence given at RAI Committee - 26 June 2024 

Thank you for giving Fisheries Management Scotland the opportunity to present evidence as 
part of the follow-up inquiry into salmon farming in Scotland. Having reviewed the session, I 
realised that I made an error that I would like to correct. 

In answer to one of Finlay Carson’s questions about escapes (11:18:30 on the video feed), 
I stated that a District Salmon Fishery Board reported escapes to the Fish Health 
Inspectorate in August 2020, and that FHI did not conduct a farm visit until November 
2022. The original report was in fact in August 2022. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alan Wells 
CEO Fisheries Management Scotland 
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